
Box 908
Charlestown
Nevis, Wst Indies

November 7, 2011

Dear Friends in Christ,

Greetings in the lovely name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. We are happy to report that 
the work on the orphanage is progressing because of your prayers and your financial support.

However, the need now is to complete the job and to get the orphanage ready for the official 
opening on Saturday November 26th. We are in need of the following items: refrigerator, 
blankets, drapes or curtains, 3 Chester drawers to store the children’s clothes, chairs, kitchen 
utensils, reading books, groceries and refreshments for the official opening.

I believe the sum of $2,000 should be enough to cover the above mentioned items. Whatever you 
can contribute will be deeply  appreciated. Please continue to pray for us as we plan and prepare 
for the official opening of the House of Hope Orphanage on Saturday November 26 at 2pm and 
you are invited to attend. We will send you a picture of the orphans in front of the orphanage on 
the opening day.

It is my prayer that the Lord will raise up  many more caring Christians like you to stand behind 
us and support House of Hope on a regular basis. The Lord will bless you for helping these 
children to see a better day and a brighter tomorrow. Looking forward to hearing from you soon.

If you wish to send a gift, you can send it through western union or money  gram, then call me or 
email me the reference number, the amount of money  sent, and the test question. My number is 
0 1 1 . 2 6 3 . 7 7 5 . 2 9 1 . 5 3 1 o r 0 0 . 2 6 3 . 7 7 5 . 2 9 1 . 5 3 1 . M y e m a i l a d d r e s s i s 
dacosta_allinson@hotmail.com. Lord willing, I plan to depart Zimbabwe on Monday, December 
5. God richly bless you and keep you and make His face to shine upon you and give you peace.

In His service
Pastor Allinson DaCosta


